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University of Toronto Faculty of Arts and Science

The Dial-In option for Bb Collaborate is based on a US-based phone number and users (including
students) will incur long-distance charges in US dollars. Joining via the browser is strongly recommended.

Instructors can disable the dial-in option in the settings of your Course Room or Scheduled Session by
unchecking the box for “Enable session telephony.”
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